
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Mayor Small and Members of Amherst Town Council 

FROM:  Sharon Bristol, Director Community Living 
 
DATE:   March 17, 2025 

SUBJECT:   Safe Senior Scooter Usage – Strategic Priorities “Points to Capture” 

______________________________________________________________________ 

T 
During their strategic planning session, Council and staff discussed seniors’ safety with 
scooter use. 

The Director of Community Living has been in touch with the Senior Safety Coordinator 
to formally request a session this spring on scooter safety. The Director will liaise with the 
Amherst Police Department as well to coordinate this. 

 

 


